
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Another way to help protect our water system is by customers 
practicing Dept of Health & Hospitals approved Back Flow 
Prevention methods. The most recommended method is the use 
of an air gap when filling farm water tanks, swimming pools, 
garden sprayers and any other applicators where chemicals are 
being mixed with water. For further information on Back Flow 
Prevention contact our office.

In an effort to better serve our customers we are asking any 
customer who needs to be informed of Boil Water Advisories 
other than by means of radio and television to please contact our 
office and provide contact numbers where you can be reached at 
all times.

Just a reminder that all customers must have a cut off valve 
installed on their side of the water meter. Cut off valves in the 
concrete boxes are for water department use only.

Any customer damaging water department cut off valves will be 
charged parts and labor for repair.

We ask our customers to keep the area around your water meter 
clean--Do Not plant trees, bushes, or shrubs around the water 
meter.


